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First name: Peter

Last name: Bahls

Organization: Northwest Watershed Institute

Title: Executive Director

Comments: Northwest Watershed Institute does NOT support expanded e-bike use on National Forest trails.

These are a form of motorized transport and will cause additional impacts on sensitive resources, trails, and

wildlife disturbance. In Wilderness Areas, use of e-bikes also violates the spirit and intent of the Wilderness Act.


